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29th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to France
15 January 2018
Mr. President,

Finland wishes to thank France for a comprehensive report and its presentation today. 
Finland commends France for inviting the UN Special Rapporteur on the rights of persons with disabilities to pay an official visit in October 2017 in order to assess the situation in the country.
Finland is concerned that children and adults with disabilities still face multiple barriers to access education on an equal basis with others, not only due to the lack of accessible infrastructure, but also because there is no specialized training for regular teachers, or sufficient  school aides (AVS, auxiliare vie scolaire). There are furthermore reports on shortcomings in curricula adaptations and reasonable accommodation in the classroom.

With this in mind Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations to France:

1) to implement a comprehensive national disability policy together with effective action plans and budgetary measures, through close cooperation with representative organisations of persons with disabilities, in order to achieve equality for persons with disabilities as well as inclusive education for all. 
2) to strengthen statistical research and collection of data on the number of persons with disabilities in the country, the total rates of schooling, the quantity and quality of the services and educational support offered; and to disaggregate such data by different types of disability (mental, physical, etc.).

Thank you.
